
From: Gina Kozlik
To: Michael Grulke; Jennifer Andrews; Maria Pandazi
Cc: Judith Allen; Beth Ann Smith
Subject: FW: River Valley Referral
Date: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 8:22:59 PM

Referrals from Ald. McElderry:
 
 

From: Ald Frank McElderry <AldDist12@waukesha-wi.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 12:21 PM
To: Gina Kozlik <gkozlik@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Fwd: River Valley Referral
 
Gina,
 
I would like to make 2 referrals at the council meeting.
 
The first referral with be to the Planning Committee:

Request the City of Waukesha to reassess the STH 59 West Town Center Traffic Impact Analysis
Updated (dated July 10, 2020) to accurately identify how much additional traffic volume will be
diverted down River Valley Rd following the connection to STH 59. 

Request the City of Waukesha not to connect River Valley Rd to STH 59 until the Traffic Impact
Analysis is updated to include the development’s traffic impacts upon Fox Ridge West and Trillium
Hill subdivisions, and until the final report is presented for public review and comment.

The second referral will be to the Building and Grounds Committee:

Request the City of Waukesha to proactively identify and plan to install traffic calming measures to
utilize along River Valley Rd in order to mitigate increased traffic volumes and speed. Traffic calming
measures to consider include stop signs, raised cross walks, speed bumps, speed tables, playground
warning signs, dynamic speed read-out signs, and bump-outs.

Please let me know if this works.

Frank McElderry
Alderman District 12
City of Waukesha
P: 262-424-9137
Alddist12@waukesha-wi.gov
Fmcelderry@waukesha-wi.gov
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